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November / December Update 2017

Many thanks to everyone who came along to our Community Coffee Morning.  It was a great morning and we raised £280 for school funds!  This money will help offset the cost of transport for our school trip to the pantomime in January.
Please note, enrolment forms for children starting P1 or Reception in September 2018 are now available. 
P1 – P7 Flu vaccine is tomorrow, Thursday 30th November

P5-P7 pupils are singing in a sponsored carol service in aid of the NI Cancer Fund for Children in St Marks, Armagh on Friday 1st December.

Killymaddy Carol Service
Sunday 3rd December at 3.00pm followed by tea in the church.   
Please come to the church in full school uniform.  Friends and family are all welcome to attend.  
Pupils who come along will be rewarded with a night off homework in January to say thank you!

Christmas Flower Arranging Demonstration – Now that Christmas is fast approaching, get into the festive spirit by coming along on Thursday 7th December to pick up some tips on making your own Christmas wreathes and table decorations.  Judith Anderson, who will be demonstrating, is a past pupil of Drumsallen and it is great to welcome her back!
Please spread the word to family and friends – tickets will be available at the door.

School meals Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 13th December
Children may bring in Santa hats etc to add to the festive atmosphere!

  
Please note, school finishes early at 1.30pm on Thursday 14th to allow pupils time to rest before the concert that night.


School Christmas Concert –
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‘Lights, Camel, Action!’

Thursday 14th December in the school hall at 7pm 
followed by supper.


Admission is £2.50, payable at the door, and under 4’s are free but they may
have to share your seat.

The Parents Support Group will be organising the supper to follow the concert.  Could each family please provide half a loaf of sandwiches and half a dozen tray bakes as in previous years which may be brought to the kitchen before the concert.  
Pupils will each be receiving a list of what they need for their costume.  Please have all costumes in school by 8th December.

Wednesday 20th  – pupils may come to school in non-uniform.  School closes for   Christmas at 11.30am.  New term starts at 9am on Thursday 4th January.

 Whole school trip to Grand Opera House, Belfast for ‘Peter Pan’ on Friday 5th January, leaving school at 10.30am. We are planning to stop at McDonalds in Sprucefield for lunch on the way. The show runs from 1.30pm to 3.40pm approx. so we be back at school around 5pm.  Children may pre-order a kids snack pack for the interval – for £2.50 they get a drink, crisps, chocolate and a flump.  Children are not to bring any other money with them. 
This trip costs £10.50 per pupil, £2.80 for Happy Meal plus £2.50 (optional) for snack pack.
Please have all money paid by Tues 19th December.
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